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December 15, 2017
Dear Families,

As we prepare our hearts for the birth of Christ, your children have enthusiastically embraced our Advent activities with open arms.  All the children are working on being kind to each other and getting their hearts ready for the birth of Jesus.  When they do a kind deed they can put a piece of "hay" into our manger.  Come see how full our mangers are getting!

When our Magic Carpet landed in Germany, we read the eternally favorite story of the “Gingerbread Boy”.  In Germany we learned  about the tradition of the Christmas tree and about KristKind and her helper Hans Trap.  A favorite activity was making Christmas trees out of  pointed ice cream cones frosted with green icing and decorated with M&M's to represent lights and decorations.  

In Mexico we learned the legend of the Poinsettia. Look for your child’s poinsettia to come home!   “Feliz Navidad” is a fun song to sing!!!  
Next week we will travel back to the USA and learn about some of our American traditions which will conclude our world travel studies. We hope you enjoy the fun projects that will all come home next week. 

Besides being “world travellers” we also made decorations for our class Christmas trees; we used pipe cleaners and  beads to create little wreaths, candy canes and snowflakes.  We made miniature paper chains and paper decorations, too!

***  When we return on January 3rd  we will begin a unit on Winter. 
***  All School Mass on Friday January 5th.

***  January 12th will be our Kindergarten Snowman at Night  party!  Children wear their 

         pajamas to school and participate in snowmen activities. Hot chocolate will be served! 
***HEADS UP! There will be an activity coming up where your child will need a shoebox 

      for an Ocean shadow box project.  Start looking for a shoebox and send one in! 
Warmly,
Carol Albertini & Mary Curtin
